

MAASAI MARA UNIVERSITY STUDENTS' AFFAIRS MEMO

FROM: DEAN OF STUDENTS

DATE: 23rd March, 2023

TO: ALL STUDENTS

REF:MMU/AA037/105/2015/VOL.1 (65)

RE: STUDENT HEALTH CARE

Following a communication from the University Senior Medical Officer, It has come to our attention that student's by-pass University Clinic and seek medical services at other medical facilities.

This is therefore to request all students to adhere to the following:-

- i) Students primary facility of choice should be the University Clinic
- ii) The second facility of choice is the Narok County Referral Hospital
- iii) Other facilities of choice should be done in consultation with their parents/guardians

Note:

i) The University Ambulance is available for transfer of patient students from one Facility to another if need arises and students should avoid use of motorcycles

The purpose of this memo is to request all the students to follow the above laid procedures at all times.

Thank you.

DEAN OF STUDENTS